
Dear Families, 

We are pleased to inform you that your loved one has been discharged from the Intensive Care 

Unit (ICU). As you transition to home care, we want to provide you with essential resources and 

information to support you during this time. 

Resources Available for Families 

• Caregiver Support Hotline: 1-800-555-0199 (24/7 support) 

• Home Health Services: Contact us at 1-800-555-0145 to arrange home visits from 

healthcare professionals. 

• Educational Materials: Visit our website at www.examplehospital.com/resources for 

guides on post-ICU care. 

• Community Support Groups: Find local support groups for families at 

www.examplehospital.com/supportgroups. 

Follow-Up Care 

Please ensure that regular follow-up appointments are made with the healthcare provider. It is 

crucial for monitoring recovery and addressing any concerns. 

Contact Information 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, do not hesitate to reach out to our Family 

Support Services at 1-800-555-0200. 

Thank you for being with us on this journey. We wish your loved one a smooth recovery. 

Sincerely, 

Your Healthcare Team 
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